From: Joshua Dorn

To: Historic District Commission (Staff)
Subject: [EXTERNAL] DTE Stone Curb Replacement
Date: Wednesday, April 14, 2021 11:23:26 AM

As a resident of West Village Historic District | oppose the replacing of stone curbs with concrete
curbs. Please consider this my formal objection to DTE’s plan to replace the historic stone curbs
with concrete curbs in the Villages neighborhood.

Thank you,

Joshua Dorn

Senior Manager, Product Engineering
IAC Group

750 Chicago Road 48083

Troy, MI

Cell: (313) 218-9975
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